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Heller Announces More Than $670,000 
for Meadowood Interchange 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation awarded the Nevada Department of Transportation $676,935 for the Meadowood Interchange Complex project. This grant will assist with the construction of additional access points to the freeway near the Meadowood Mall.   
“As Washoe County continues to grow at a rapid rate, it is critical that our transportation infrastructure accommodates the needs of our expanding community.  This project will provide greater access to places of business, which in turn will aid in the economic growth in the Truckee Meadows.  It has been my pleasure to work with the local officials and support this project and I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.   
The funding for this project will construct new access ramps to and from the north between Meadowood Mall Way and I-580. It will also include construction of one-way frontage roads on both sides of I-580, extending from Meadowood Mall Way south to Neil Road Interchange.  This development will connect the half interchange at Meadowood Mall Way to the full interchange at Neil Road. 
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